



Home / Ordinances, Policies & Plans

Important Notice for Rental Property Owners

Dear Property Owner,

As part of the rental registry ordinance passed in May, all rental properties within the Town of Waterbury are required to be registered. This requirement applies to single-family homes used for rental purposes, Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs), short-term rentals, and properties that contain two or more rental units used for short—or long-term rentals. The deadline to complete your registration is May 1st. Registration is free.

Please visit www.waterburyvt.com/rentals to learn more about the ordinance and register your rental today! Please contact the Municipal Manager via phone (802) 244-430 or via email (tleitz@waterburyvt.com) with any questions.

Thank you,

The Town of Waterbury

Town Select Board
Property Taxes
Town Clerk
Planning & Zoning
About TextMyGov
Accessibility Statement
Content © 2025 Waterbury, Vermont
Photo Credits

Municipal website services by Ecopixel

Home

Search

News

Calendar

Contacts